
Board Briefs 

Highlights from the Board Meeting of April 3, 2014 

 
 

Consent Items 
 

Enclosure A -   Trip Requests 
 
  1. RHS Hobbies Class – On April 11, 2014, to attend Cane Creek Nature  

  Preserve in Tuscumbia, Alabama.  Request by Patricia Cox, teacher.  
  2.  RMS Scholars’ Bowl Team – On April 11, 2014, to participate in the Tri- 

  County Tournament at NWSCC in Phil Campbell, Alabama.  Request by  
  Molly Bates, sponsor.  

  3.  RHS Botany Class and JROTC Class – On April 18, 2014, to attend Sipsey  
  Wilderness within the Bankhead National Forest in Lawrence County,  
  Alabama.  Request by Kevin England, teacher.  

  4. RHS Talent Search Students – On April 16, 2014, to tour Calhoun   
  Community College in Decatur, Alabama.  Request by Tim Guinn, principal.   

 
Enclosure B –   Supplement 
 

 C2C Eligibility Coordinator 
 

Enclosure C –   Facility Use Request 
 

       College Avenue Elementary School – Russellville City Police Department will 
      use the facility for training on April 14-15, 2014.   
  

 
Personnel 

 
Termination of Employee 
 

 1 Support Personnel 
 
 

The next regular meeting will be Thursday, April 24 at 3:30, and work session will be Tuesday, April 
22 at 3:30. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Board Briefs is published to inform the employees of the Russellville City School System  
on the latest decisions and actions by the Russellville City Board of Education.  

Paige Bendall, Editor 


